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Message from our Eminent 

Commander Alex Hemphill: 
Brothers, 

We've had a great start to this semester. Despite 

Omicron and a cold front delaying rush until mid 

February, the chapter inducted 21 new candidates, 

the largest rush class of all fraternities here at 

Rhodes College. Things continue to get better and 

better for our chapter, and we hope to see y'all at 

an event soon! 
Hope you enjoy this newsletter! 



Candidate Spotlight 

Ethan Frischhertz: 
Pledge Class President Ethan Frischhertz 

is part of the lacrosse team for Rhodes 

College. He also serves on the board of 

the Health Professions Society and is a 

part of the Kinney Service Program. He 

also conducts research at the Seton 

Hospital in the Greater Austin area over 

the summer. 

Evan De Vine: 
A rising star of the Rhodes Golf team, Evan played for the Fall invitational. He 

independently took part in the Florida Winter Amateur Tournament and will be 

part of the Rhodes Spring Invitational. A graduate of the prestigious IMG 

Academy, Evan hopes to continue excelling in both his academic and athletic 

career while at Rhodes. 



Logan Collier: 
Sophomore Logan Collier is a Curb 

Fellow and works with the Mike Curb 

Institute for Music at Rhodes College 

as a part of the video team. He uses his 

skills derived from his study of 

Computer Science to explore the 

breadth of the Memphis music 

tradition and expand the liberal arts 

experience at Rhodes College. 

Dylan Morris: 
A dedicated member of the Rhodes 

Community, Dylan serves as an 

environment coordinator for the Kinney 

Service Program. He was chosen to be a 

diplomat, in which capacity he will be 

giving campus tours to prospective 

students. He is also an Academic Peer 

Coach and is part of the Frisbee team at 

Rhodes College. 





Other glimpses of (some 
of) our candidates 

Contact: 
Alumni Relations Chair Jay Chatterjee 

chaja-23@rhodes.edu 

(850)2188640 
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